TRURC CEMETERY MINUTES

July 21, 2015

Present: Bob Masson,and Elizabeth Haskell,

The secretary minutes were distributed, read and accepted.
The activity report was given out and discussed and
explained. All reports were accepted.

There has been one burial,Virginia Readon. Three lots have
been sold, one in Congregational and two in New South.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15

The next meeting will be August,18 2015

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Miles Mackay



